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 Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, Seirbhís Aisíocaíochta Cúraim Phríomhúil
Bealach amach 5, M50, An Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas 
Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3
Fón: (01) 864 7100 Facs: (01) 834 3589

Health Service Executive, Primary Care Reimbursement Service
Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, 
Dublin 11, D11 XKF3
Tel: (01) 864 7100 Fax: (01) 834 3589
		 	
Michael Lowry, T.D.
Dáil Éireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

23rd April 2024	

PQ: 14766/24
To ask the Minister for Health the reason the English version of the medical card application form is currently not available for download from the Health Service Executive (HSE) website and checked on 24, 25. 26 and 27 March 2024; the reason these forms were unavailable on these dates (details supplied); the measures that are being taken to ensure the availability of these forms in the future; and if he will make a statement on the matter.-Michael Lowry 

Details Supplied:
given that this unavailability has caused inconvenience to those who rely on these forms to access necessary healthcare services, particularly to those who are unable to submit an online application and are in dire need of medical assistance	
  
Dear Deputy Lowry,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 14766/24), which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The PCRS were informed of an issue with downloading the English version of the Medical Card application form from the HSE website, on March 24th, the issue was rectified in the afternoon of the 24th March 2024, no further issues have been reported since.  Please note service users can also request a form be posted to them by contacting 0818 22 44 78, through their Local Health Office, or by emailing clientregistration@hse.ie.


Yours sincerely,
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Suzanne Doyle
Primary Care Reimbursement Service

The Health Service Executive operates the General Medical Services Scheme, which includes Medical Cards and GP Visit Cards, under the Health Act 1970, as amended. It has established a dedicated contact service for members of the Oireachtas specifically for queries relating to the status of Medical Cards and GP Visit Cards applications, which the Deputy / Senator may wish to use for an earlier response.  Tel: 01-8647180 / email: Oireachtas.pcrs@hse.ie
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